
 

 

Notice of Special Meeting 
Village of Greenport 

Planning Board 

 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Village of Greenport will 

hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, November 14, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. at the 

Third Street Fire Station Greenport, NY 11944.  
 

The purpose of the Special Meeting is: 
 

To hold a pre-submission conference regarding the application 
submitted by Paul Pawlowski on behalf of 123 Sterling Ave Corp. 

 
The application is for possible amendments to a stipulation agreement 

dated March 12, 2007 for the property located at 123 Sterling Avenue. 
 

Any other business that shall properly come before the board. 
 

 
Dated: November 6, 2019 

 

 
By order of the Village of Greenport Planning Board 

 
Sylvia Lazzari Pirillo, RMC 

Village Clerk 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


